## Your cyclist or pedestrian safety project may be eligible for funding!

## **HOW DOES IT WORK?**

The Kentucky Bicycle and Bikeway
Commission sponsors the Share
the Road license plates and
administers the Paula Nye Memorial
Education Grants. The grants are
solely funded by citizen
contributions made by purchasing a
Share the Road license plate.

## WHO CAN APPLY?

- Nonprofit organizations
- State and local government agencies
- Individuals forming a partnership with any of these entities

## WHAT SORT OF PROJECTS ARE FUNDED?

In general, the following are types of projects that have been awarded:

- Bicycle and pedestrian safety
- Recreation, economic and cultural benefits
- Bike/ped educational programs
- Safety brochures and training
- Videotapes and DVDs
- Limited staff salaries
- Public awareness campaigns
- Traffic education and enforcement

More information at BikeWalk.KY